Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (Department), Petroleum Restoration Program (PRP) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, August 6, 2014, 10:00a.m. – no later than 12:00 Noon
PLACE: Meeting will take place as a webinar at https://www2.gotomeeting.com/register/799943378
To join the teleconference call: 1(888)670-3525, participant code: 5635144315#
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: PRP staff will provide Invoice and Change Order Training.
NOTE: There will be no discussion about any subjects or topics other than Invoice and Change Order Training.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Martin Ehlen, by phone: (850)245-7614 or by email: martin.ehlen@dep.state.fl.us. You may also obtain a copy of the agenda from the Department’s following websites: http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/pcp/pages/announcements.htm and https://www.fldepnet.org/public-notices.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 1 day before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Martin Ehlen, by phone: (850)245-7614 or by email: martin.ehlen@dep.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Martin Ehlen, by phone: (850)245-7614 or by email: martin.ehlen@dep.state.fl.us prior to August 6, 2014.
